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Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 18th December 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are offering a traditional Christmas Lunch to all our pupils on Wednesday 18th 
December at the cost of £3.00 

All orders need to be placed to our suppliers by Friday 6th December at the latest – 
NO late orders will be accepted. 

***PLEASE NOTE EVEN IF YOUR CHILD HAS A SCHOOL DINNER ON A 

WEEKLY BASIS YOU MUST PRE ORDER FOR THIS DAY – DINNERS CANNOT 
BE ORDERED ON THE DAY*** 

Please order your child's dinner by paying for a 
'Christmas Lunch' from the shop 

area of www.eduspot.co.uk. 

If your child is entitled Free School Meals you will 
be sent a separate form to complete to request a 
dinner, please do not order via the shop. 

Kind regards 

All Saints’ School Office 
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